
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 5th June 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

Welcome back! I hope that everyone was able to 

have a restful and relaxing half term. The weather 

was certainly on our side! 

 

It has been lovely to hear from both students and 

staff this week about the new and exciting things 

that are being learnt in homes across the capital. 

If any other families are looking for suggestions for 

activities, please do let us know and we will try 

and share ideas around. 

 

As we discussed in the letter that we sent over the break, the majority of our students will 

continue with our Learning from Home programme this half term. We are looking now at 

how we can follow the government guidance and establish more face to face contact with 

students who will be taking GCSEs next year – we will be in touch with regards to any 

plans as they are implemented. 

 

Following our parent/carer questionnaire before half term, should there be any changes to 

preferences or family circumstances please do get in touch. The office continues to be 

open from 9.30am to 1.30pm daily for phone calls and emails can be sent to 

LondonSchool@centreacademy.co.uk. 
 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend – in spite of the slightly cooler weather, 

Miss Maddison 

  

 

 

 

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Wandle 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work 

over the week. 

 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded and these have been emailed 

to students and their parents/carers - well done for your fantastic work this week.  

          

 

Friday 3rd July 2020: 

End of Term 

 

Thursday 3rd September 2020: 

First day of term for students 

Upcoming Dates 


